
Paul Mitchell the School Green Bay 

Paul Mitchell the School Green Bay will be holding an Open 
House on Tuesday, March 27th from 5-7 pm. Visit them during 
this coast-to-coast event and discover how to build a future in 
the beauty industry. They will also be giving away one million 
dollars in scholarships in this national campaign. 


